From: registrar

To:
Subject: HPE CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 1:43:31 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 8:39 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - | || GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Stephen Bieda

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

NO MORE PIPELINES!

Natural gas leaks damage the environment.
Renewables are a better solution.

-- Attachment --





